
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 186 (15-16) 

 

16
th

 February, 2016 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

RE: Seminar for S3 Parents and Students – S4 Elective Selection Process 

 

All S3 students are required to submit a completed form to indicate their S4 elective selection by the 

end of May. To inform students and parents about the combination of elective subjects offered in the 

coming year and the allocation procedures, a seminar will be held on 5
th

 March, 2016 (Saturday) in the 

School Hall.  Details of the seminar are as follows: 

 

2:15  2:30 p.m.  Registration at the Covered Playground 

2:30  2:45 p.m.  Welcoming Speech by the Principal 

2:45  3:15 p.m.  Introduction of Three of the Elective Subjects  

-Economics 

-Business, Accounting and Financial Studies 

-Mathematics (Module 1 & Module 2) 

3:15 – 3:45 p.m.  S4 Elective Selection Process 

3:45  4:00 p.m.  Entrance Requirements of Local Universities 

4:00  4:30 p.m.  Q & A Session 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip to the class teachers by 22
nd

 February, 2016 (Monday).  

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_______________________ 

Mr. Chan Shui Leung 

Careers Master 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Seminar for S3 Parents and Students – S4 Electives Selection Process 

 

Dear Mr. Chan, 

 

I acknowledge receipt of the circular dated 16
th

 February, 2016 concerning the seminar on S4 

Elective Selection Process.  

 

My child ______________________________of Class ___ (No. ___) and _________ parent(s) / 

guardian(s) will attend this seminar on 5
th

 March, 2016 (Saturday). 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

Circular No. 186 (15-16) 

(indicate the number here) 


